
 
PORT OF ILLAHEE  
 
Congratulations on your RCO grants: 

• 22-2038               Port of Illahee, Public Pier Pile Replacement (BFP) 
• 20-2059               Port of Illahee, Transient Moorage Improvements (BFP) 
• 20-1711               Port of Illahee, Waterfront Access Improvements (ALEA) 

  
This email serves as a Notice to Proceed with your grants. A few items to keep in mind: 
  

• No additional cultural resources work is required at this time, but your project should 
proceed in accordance with the Inadvertent Discovery Plan (IDP) including providing a 
two-week notice prior to construction. 

• Please complete progress reports as assigned but know that a scope of work change 
may require RCO review. In some cases, proceeding without authorization of changes 
may result in your funding being jeopardized. 

• Remember that RCO grant funds are paid on a reimbursement basis and only after work 
has been performed and paid. Be advised that RCO will withhold up to 10 percent of the 
grant amount until your project is finished and you have completed the administrative 
close-out procedures. 

• We will be processing your time extensions this spring, likely to be approved at the June 
board meeting. 

  
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have questions along the way, and good luck with the project! 
  
All the best, 
Butch 

 


